

Financial Intelligence Centre Republic of Namibia

PO 8ox 2882 Windhoek Namibia

Phone: + 264 61 283 5100 Fax: + 264 61 283 5259 helpdetk@fic.na

18 January 2024

Announcement: Appointment of the FIC Director, Mr. Bryan Eiseb

Dear AML/CFT/CPF Stakeholders,

This announcement serves to inform all our esteemed stakeholders of the appointment and assumption of duty of the Director to the Financial Intelligence Unit of Namibia, Mr. Bryan Eiseb, from 01 January 2024.

The appointment of Mr. Eiseb was made in accordance with the Financial Intelligence Act 13 of 2012 (as amended). Mr. Eiseb brings a wealth of expertise as an admitted Legal Practitioner with a strong background in Law Enforcement.

Henceforth all relevant communication to the FIU NAMIBIA must be made for the attention of Mr. Bryan Eiseb to his email address bryan.eiseb@fic.na and/or his office contact number +264 61 283 5283.

The FIU NAMIBIA looks forward to maintaining superior stakeholder relations.

M Bryan Eiseb

Your Sincerely

Director